
5/14/20 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Late yesterday afternoon, the Wisconsin Supreme Court struck down the “Safer At Home Order”              
which had the effect of closing all schools and businesses identified as non-essential. This              
morning, school districts received information from the Department of Public Instruction and            
legal counsel indicating that the ruling of the Supreme Court specifically does not apply to the                
order to close school's through June 30, 2020. 
 ​https://dpi.wi.gov/administrators/e-mail/supreme-court-decision-regarding-safer-home-order 
As a result there is no change in the operation of the district at this time. All distance learning                   
and year end planning remains the same including high school graduation. The last day of               
school for our students is Friday, May 22. This is also the last day of our drive through meal                   
service. Onsite full day summer school will be offered July 6 through July 23 Monday through                
Thursday. Additional information may be found at pittsville.k12.wi.us. Transportation,         
breakfast, and lunch will be provided free of charge. 
 
Last, I want to commend your efforts to stay engaged, while providing encouragement for our               
children in a situation which is out of our control. It is my sincere hope this time will serve to                    
make all of us stronger and better people for the experience. Thank you for all the support you                  
have provided your child/children and school staff.  
 
Our best for their best. 
 
 
 
R. Figueroa 
Superintendent 
Pittsville School District 
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